

Hereford Cathedral Junior School 28 Castle Street Hereford HR I 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

www.herefordcs.com

23rd June 2017

Dear Reception Parents,

Open Movement Lesson Friday 30th June

Throughout the year on Thursday afternoons, our Reception children have received Movement lessons which have been taught by Pre-Prep staff.

We would like to invite all parents of Reception children to attend an open Movement lesson on Friday 30th June from 1.15pm until 1.35pm, which will take place in St David's Hall during your child's usual lesson time.

Seating for parents will be set out on the stage area of St David's Hall.

Please can all children bring their full PE kit to school on this day (track suit, white PE top and shorts, white socks and trainers).

After the lesson, staff will bring the children back to the Moat ready for collection at the normal time of 3.30pm.

Yours sincerely,

liz Lord

Head of Pre-Prep